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This morning, the grouping of local political party representatives known as the Junta de
Portaveus gathered with Formentera Council president Jaume Ferrer to discuss last week's
meeting of the Formentera Council of Entities. Wednesday, 17 February, members of the local
business community and different island organisations convened an evening gathering to
discuss the location of the new Formentera landing in the port of Eivissa. That evening, meeting
attendees unanimously rejected the Balearic port authority's proposed relocation of the landing
to Eivissa's commercial dock.

  

In a joint press conference, Ferrer announced the Junta's decision to request a meeting
attended by Juan Gual de Torrella, president of the Balearic port authority, CiF president Ferrer,
Formentera's party spokespeople and representatives of the two Eivissa administrations (the
Council and the Ajuntament), «to open up new dialogue – with all the involved parties – on the
relocation of the Formentera landing». In so doing, the Formentera representatives have taken
up Gual de Torrella on an offer he extended at the Wednesday gathering to «meet with all the
sectors affected by the relocation plans». After the meeting, Ferrer explained, «another
gathering of the Council of Entities will be convened to report back».

  

All those present at the Junta gathering indicated their support for the decision, and reiterated
their insistence on keeping the Formentera landing in its current home. If a move is ultimately
unavoidable, party reps said they want their suggestions – which include calling for a maximum
number of services and accommodation for Formentera residents – to be heard before the port
authority.
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